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Monday 6th November 2023 

Latymer School Performance – The Beauty & The Beast – Wednesday 15th November 2023 

Dear Parents,  

We are delighted to inform you that the pupils of Year 5 have been invited to attend a 
performance of The Beauty & The Beast at Latymer School.  

The performance will take place on Wednesday 15th November, starting at 1pm, and is 
expected to end at approximately 3.45pm.  We hope to return to school by 4pm, however 
there is a possibility that the performance could run slightly over time. In this case we would 
inform you via text/Arbor.  

If you are unable to collect your child at 4pm from school, you may request that your child does 
not attend the performance. In this case, they would join another class for the afternoon, and 
you could collect them at the usual time.  

Due to the nights getting darker, all children should be collected from school and no child will 
be allowed to walk home. 

Please login to your Arbor app to give permission for your child to attend and to 
confirm that they will be collected. 

 

Yours sincerely,  

Nuray Bayram 

Y5 Assistant Headteacher  

  

 
 


